
 

 

Cotgrave Greenway – Remedial & Surfacing Works, Oct ober 2019  

 

The Greenway has been open to public use since the formal opening in Spring 2019. The route 
has proved to be a popular and well used amenity.  
 
Since completion, there has been some settlement in the access ramp off Holme Lane. This is not 
unusual given the ground conditions of the slope and so it was monitored since construction. 
Remedial work to this has been on hold to allow the peak period of use over the summer to elapse 
and to allow time for monitoring of the movement. The final surface dressing of the path up the 
ramps has also been held pending resolution of this issue.  
 
Remedial works are now planned to be completed within the next 3 weeks, which will address this 
issue. The works will be undertaken at nil additional cost but will necessitate the temporary closure 
of the access ramp and sections of the route for up to a week. The remedial works are planned to 
be undertaken commencing 7th October.  
 
Notices will be posted on site to give members of the public warning of the disruption.  
 
Away from the ramp Via has been working with officers of Nottinghamshire County Council Green 
Spaces team and providing resources so that members of Cotgrave Country Park Friends are 
enabled to undertake management activities to the habitat and monitoring of protected species 
along the greenway. This will hopefully ensure boost the maintenance of the site is maintained and 
help the project achieve the biodiversity benefits originally envisaged.  
 
Should you need any more information please contact Mohammed Haque, Via East Midlands Ltd. 
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